
4th March 2009 
 

Pubic Question Time 
 

1) Mr.N.Lowman was concerned about the fact that post box outside the post-office is 
often full to overflowing by mid-day; post office to be contacted. 
2) It was reported that the road surface between Hemyock and Dunkeswell is in a 
dreadful condition; also the chevrons on the bend above Golden Orchard on Castle Hill 
have been knocked down. 
3) It was reported that the Symonsburrow sign still has not been replaced. 
4) Mr.Lowman concerned about the large lorries that pass through the village; 
Mrs.Stallard said we have tried, through several channels, to have them stopped but 
nothing can be done. 

 
 


